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Dear Jerry:

You will be pleased to hear that both the American Heart Associati_on CVD
Epi Newsletter and Circulation will publish the History of the Council,
Circulation a reduced version without appendices. -

You may be interested also to hear that on this three month visit of
Alessandro Menotti, he, David Jacobs and | have finally gotten around to
resurrecting our work of many years ago on the ECG, largely frustrated at
that time by inadequate numbers of ECG items and/or events. | have
assigned myself the task of reviewing the literature on the ECG in
prediction and would be grateful for a complete bibliography on articles
published or in press on this subject from your Chicago and/or MRFIT
studies. Many thanks. ’

nry Blackburn, MD
ayo Professor of Public Health



